
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

EAST SPRAGUE BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT RATEPAYER 
ADVISORY BOARD 

 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 15, 2020 – 12:00 P.M. 

 
***********CANCELLED************ 

 
The Regular Meeting of the East Sprague Business Improvement District Ratepayer Advisory 
Board scheduled to be held on Wednesday, April 15, 2020, at 12:00 p.m. at Sprague Union 
Terrace (Community Room), 1420 E. Sprague Avenue, Spokane, Washington has been 
cancelled. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For any questions or concerns regarding the East Sprague Business Improvement District 
please email: 
 
Marvo Reguindin, General Manager: marvoreg.esba@gmail.com 
 
Jim Hanley, Ratepayer Advisory Board Chair: jim@tinrooffurniture.com 
 
Chris Green, City of Spokane Staff Liaison: cgreen@spokanecity.org 
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